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Marina Report September 6, 2018

Safety cones were added to the boat ramp for the protection of
pedestrians who use the ramp.

The Customer Appreciation Party attendance was down this year due to
the weather on the day of the event. 175 persons attended.

Steve Myer was promoted to the position of Temporary Lead Worker.
Lori Weinel has been a welcome addition to the marina office this year.
Lori has been busy preparing slip contracts for the 2019 boating season.
The marina was down for one day during the power outage resulting
from the August storm that passed thru Roscommon County.

The marina / park grounds are in good shape and are looking good.
Weekends were busy, especially the Labor Day weekend when all slips
were filled, with 12 requests for slips on a wait list.

Looking forward to the marina shut-down, slip renters have begun to
remove their boats. All boats must be off their hoists by September 30.
Removal of boat lifts and docks will begin October 1. Swim buoys at
Carlos Park will be removed in October after the marina has been put to
bed.



